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NOVEMBER MERIT AWARD WINNERS!!!
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ADVENT WREATH WORKSHOP
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It was lovely to have so many members of our school family out to participate in the Advent Wreath-making Workshop on Thursday, November 27th!  We were all ready with our beautiful wreaths as Advent began Sunday, December 1st.  @alcdsb
BLESSING OF OUR ADVENT WREATH
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 HYPERLINK "https://twitter.com/alcdsb_omer/status/1200254511681589248/photo/3" 
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Thank you to Father Casmir for being with us on Monday, December 2nd to bless our Advent Wreath and to lights the candle of Hope.  #adventjourney @alcdsb_omer 
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Thank you to Father Casmir for the lighting of the candles for the 2nd week of Advent. (Mon. Dec. 9th)  With the help of students, the candles of Hope & Faith were lit.  We are hopeful that the 16th is not a snow day so all students will be here the lighting of the candle of Joy. @alcdsb
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THANK YOU to everyone for your participation in this year’s Twelve Days of Christmas Fundraising Raffle and of course a VERY SPECIAL THANK YOU to our Local Businesses and Community Members for your very generous donations!
Congratulations!
Here are the first winners in our
“12 Days of Christmas” Raffle:
December 6, 2019
Gift Card Wreath:

Louisa Phillips




Ticket # 1301
December 7, 2019
Pamper Your Wheels:
Elaine Sopher




Ticket # 0032
December 8, 2019
Whipping it Up:

Debbie Esposito




Ticket # 1093
December 9, 2019
The Maintenance Group:

Michele Packard



Ticket # 1996
December 10, 2019
Family Time:

Laura Fideau




Ticket # 0749
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OUR PIZZA DAY IS THIS THURSDAY
[image: image10.png]SCHOLASTIC





The Scholastic Book Fair has been another astounding success.  We sold over $2900 of merchandise from Scholastic.  The school’s Learning Commons will receive $1400 worth of books for our shelves.
Thank you to Ms. Cole, Mrs. Rumleski, Mrs. McCormack, Ms. Storey, Mrs. Berthelot and Mrs. Flagler Edwards for their support throughout the busy week.  Our student volunteers, Tori, Maddie, Amelie, Jack, Sophia, Ariella, Sydney, Elizabeth, Brooklyn and Gabi for giving of their recess time to help run the Book Fair

SANTA’S WORKSHOP
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THANK YOU to our Santa’s helpers CONNIE  FOWLER, KIM PHILLIPS & DARLENE STOREY for doing all the set-up and to LAURA HETU for organizing the volunteers.  We thank TRACY ALLAN, HILARY BOWERS, NICOLE & DENIS BRISSON, TAYLOR GROSKLAG, LISA MacKENZIE, HEATHER PARKS, ILDACO RUTLEDGE and LINDSAY WHITE who wrapped ALL the gifts for the children to take home.  Thanks also to all who donated gifts for the workshop!
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OUR LADY OF MERCY





PLEASE REMEMBER TO BRING IN YOUR RECYCLED BATTERIES!
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CONGRATULATIONS
to the SHALLA FAMILY and the RUTLEDGE FAMILY who were winners in our Seats for Eats Campaign.  Each family will receive Four Front Row Seats at the Christmas Concert.  Thank you to everyone who participated.  Our total raised was $200 for our local Food Banks.
OLM CHRISTMAS CONCERT IS TUESDAY, DECEMBER 17th
(Alternate date is Dec. 18th)

[image: image13.jpg]



Matinee Performance:



1:00 p.m.
Evening Performance:  


7:00 p.m.
Please note the doors will open at 6:30 p.m.

CHRISTMAS CONCERT ADMISSION will be by donation of food item or a small monetary donation toward the local Food Banks.
School Council will be selling candy kabobs at the matinee and there will be a Bake Sale at the evening performance.  
BAKE SALE DONATIONS NEEDED
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The School Council would like to hold a Bake Sale at the Christmas Concert.  Baked goods with nuts will be accepted only if put in a clearly marked and completely sealed container.  Please pre-price your goods, if at all possible.  ALL donations are very much appreciated!
SCHOOL SPIRIT DAY
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We are having a “Pajama Day” on WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 18th. (Alternate Day December 19th)  Students can wear their cozy comfy PJ’s on this day.

STUDENT CHRISTMAS DANCES
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PRIMARY JINGLE DANCE

Our Primary Students (JK to Grade 3s) will be having a Christmas Dance on FRIDAY, DECEMBER 20th from 11:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m.

JUNIOR & INTERMEDIATE DANCE

Our Grade 4 to Grade 8 Student Christmas Dance will be held on FRIDAY, DECEMBER 20th from 1:00 p.m. to 2:30 p.m.

CHRISTMAS MASS SCHEDULE
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Solemnity of Christmas

Christmas Eve:


 

  5:00 p.m.

Christmas Day:



11:15 a.m.

Solemnity of the Epiphany of the Lord

January 1st:





9:00 a.m.

[image: image18.jpg]



VISITS TO THE SCHOOL

Visitors are always welcome to our school, but in light of the times in which we live, it is vital that we continue to ensure the safety of all persons in the building.  Therefore, please be aware that the following safety procedures need to be adhered to:

PLEASE DO NOT PROCEED INTO THE SCHOOL OR TO A CLASSROOM. PLEASE REPORT TO THE OFFICE WHERE WE WILL TAKE LUNCHES, BOOKBAGS, & STUDENT MATERIALS.  WE WILL ENSURE YOUR CHILD(REN) RECEIVE(S) THEM. 

Furthermore, if you need to speak to your child(ren)’s teacher in person, please CALL and make an appointment.  They will make every effort possible to accommodate you.  Thank you for your understanding in this matter.
BRRRRR!
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Winter is here!  Please be reminded that outdoor recess during the lunch period is 40 minutes and there can also be a lengthy wait at the end of the day for individual buses to arrive.  Please be sure your child is dressed appropriately for outdoor play at school; snow pants; warm, water-proof gloves/mittens; warm scarves & hats; and of course, boots.  It is also a good idea to send in extra pairs of dry mittens and socks.

INCLEMENT WEATHER

BUS DELAYS & CANCELLATIONS
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Parents of bussed students are reminded to review/update their emergency contact information with the school and listen to local radio stations for bus delays/cancellations. Parents can also log onto the Transportation Department’s website at www.triboard.on.ca, look at “Is My Bus Running” at the top left side of the webpage.  Select a school and view the status of all routes into that school OR type in a bus number and view the status of that individual bus route.  Click on the “sign up” area on our home page (upper right area of home page) to receive an email/text notification of cancellations/delays affecting the bus you sign up for. 
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